
 

 

 

 
 

Easter Egg Raffle 
Friday 22nd March 

 
 
 

Friday, 8th  March 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We will be organising an Easter Egg Raffle over the following month. Local businesses 
have donated almost 100 Easter Eggs which the children can win when we undertake 
the Raffle on Friday 22nd March. 
 
Raffle tickets will cost £1 for 5 and will be available to purchase after school outside the 
library every day.  
 
The money raised will be going towards the Friends of Elmwood (PTA) which raises 
money for Elmwood Juniors.  
 
We thank you for your support 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston 
 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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